
HB 1706 -- MATH AND SCIENCE COURSEWORK IN HIGH SCHOOL

SPONSOR: Curtis

This bill requires, for school year 2017-18 and thereafter, that a
student must successfully complete four units of credit in both
mathematics and science to receive a high school diploma. The
requirement does not apply to a student with an individualized
education plan (IEP) if the IEP does not require the coursework.


